City of Gainesville

Office of the City Manager

City Manager Memorandum No. 200027

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners
From: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager ﬁ p
Date: May 11, 2020

Re: File #191205 ICMA-RC

This memorandum serves as disclosure of my current status as a board member of the

ICMA Retirement Corporation (ICMA-RC). My position is non-compensated.



